
Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem calls Japan to contribute to building Iraq

Sayyid Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, affirmed that Japan is important to Iraq,

its active presence on the economic side is needed to invest in the major opportunities that

Iraq presents, especially with Japanese companies’ good reputation that lingers in the mind of

the Iraqi citizen.

During  H.E’s  meeting  with  the  Ambassador  of  Japan,  His  Excellency  Futoshi  Matsumoto  on

9/11/2022, H.E. illustrated that the current government is a national service government that

possesses  the  elements  of  success,  such  as  financial  abundance,  parliamentary  coverage,

regional and international support, and security stability. H.E. affirmed the importance of

supporting  this  government  in  the  field  of  service  provision  and  combating  corruption.

Moreover, H.E. listened to His Excellency on his country’s vision that supports the government

and its preparations to contribute to building and constructing.


